
	

																																																															 	

						

																SHAWVILLE	LIONS	CLUB	

																																HOST	

										GOVERNOR’S	BONSPIEL	
Hello	Lions	and	Lions	Family	Members,	

It’s	time	to	sharpen	up	your	curling	skills	and	join	the	
Shawville	Lions	Club	as	they	host	the	Governor’s	Bonspiel	
on	Saturday,	November	23rd.	

Please	see	the	attached	poster	for	full	details	and	contact	
information.														

Let’s	make	this	a	successful	and	fun	filled	day	along	with	
a	little	Lions	competition.		


